
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER, PROVINCIAL HIGHWAY DIVISION 

SHAHEED BENAZIRABAD 

 

\,ks 	16 --02 — '1  

The Managing Director, 

Sindh Public Procurement Regulatory Authority, 

KARACHI 

SUBJECT: 	REQUEST FOR CANCELLATION OF NIT SPPRA SERIAL NO. 30734 

R/Sir, 

In continuation of NIT No: 911 dated 29-11-2016. 

It is therefore requested that the subject NIT may be treated as cancelled / 

withdrawn. 

(MIR 	AN ALI TALrUR) 

Executive Engineer 

90\6 	
Provincial Highway 

Shaheed Benazirabad 
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